
12/01/21 

EAGLE,AQD 
Warren Division 
27700 Donald Court 
Warren, Ml 48092 

STATE CRUSHING, INC. 
CORPORATE OFFICE 
2260 AUBURN ROAD 

AUBURN HILLS, Ml 48326-3102 
OFFICE (248) 338-3310 

FAX (248) 338-2140 

DEC O '7 2021 

I am writing in response to the violation notice dated November 15, 2021 based on your visit August 31, 

2021 

The violation was for Roadways and Parking lots "R 336.1901 Permits to Install, PTI 154-12A Rule 
901(b) state, a person shall not cause or permit the emissions of an air contaminant in quantities that 
cause unreasonable interference with the comfortable enjoyment of life and property. Fugitive dust 
observed originating from the facility parking lots and onto roadways entering the atmosphere and onto 
residential property. " 

This was a issue that lasted roughly 3 hours, and was corrected as soon as the sweeper truck could get 
there. We have since increased the number of times the sweeper comes but have also developed what 
a new alteration to our existing plan in a effort to eliminate fugitive dust track out on to the roadways. 
We had currently pay to have the roads swept 3 times a week, 
And we install asphalt milling when site manager feels needed. We are in the process of purchasing our 
own sweeper truck so we can control how often and at what times the roadways/ parking lots need to 
be addressed. As most of the "track out" is relative to the weather. When hiring a company, we are 
subject to their schedule and not ours. So, purchasing the equipment will eliminate that issue. We. have 
increased the cleaning of the rumble stripes from once a day to twice a day and will be applying asphalt 
millings to avoid or eliminate any puddling of water. 

We believe the issue has been mostly resolved and once the sweeper truck arrives it most definitely 
should be resolved. 

Thank you, 

RJ Orozco - Vice President 

State Crushing, Inc. 


